From: Diane Swedin
To: Luckett, Jay P

Subject: District 19 Development Apartment Complex Date: Monday, November 15, 2021 3:26:17 PM

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Dear Mr. Luckett,

According to <u>Apartments.com</u>, there are currently over 1,000 apartments for rent in Louisville's East End.

Do you think there is a need for more?

I would love to see a development of "tiny homes" for veterans and senior citizens 65+, adults only.

Thank you, and have a great day!

Diane Swedin Dorsey Hills

Sent from Mail for Windows